Administration & Engineering Divisions
7311 W. 130th Street, Suite 100

Overland Park, Kansas 66213

(913) 681-3200

FAX: (913) 681-6606

Johnson County Wastewater

May 8, 1998

Property Owner
123 Main Street
Any Town, USA 12345

Re:  Disconnection of Infiltration/Inflow (I/I) source at 123 Main Street
Dear Resident:

By certified letter dated April 8, 1998, Johnson County Unified Wastewater Districts advised you
of an I/I plumbing connection in your home which allows stormwater or groundwater to enter the
sanitary sewer system. To date, the Districts has not received the requested two (2) estimates
from you concerning the completion of the necessary work.

This letter is a reminder that the estimates for the work required were to be turned in to the
Districts within 30 days from the date of the notice referenced above.

Please be advised that failure to correct this I/I connection is a violation of County Resolution
No. W.D. 92-22 (originally enacted as W.D. 85-96).

Sanitary sewer backups during wet weather periods are of concern to all Johnson County
residents. Your cooperation is requested to ensure the completion of this project in a timely
manner.

If you have any questions, or if you are having problems obtaining estimates, please contact the
Districts at 681-3200, extension 2172.

Sincerely,

“Ton Tl

Ron Thomann
Planning Coordinator
Infiltration/Inflow Removal

cc: Douglas L. Smith, Director of Development Services
Roger Tarbutton, Assistant County Counselor
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